
Wednesday 6th March 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

To celebrate all the children’s hard work, we have 

hoping, on Friday 17th May (the Friday at the end of 

SATs Week), to take Year 6 to Legoland Windsor! 

With over 55 rides, attractions and live shows, 

Legoland has something for everyone and we’re sure that this will definitely be a day to remember!  

We appreciate that this is not a cheap activity but we do think it’s good value for money and feel that 

the children deserve to let loose after working so hard!  

Tickets would usually cost £66 to buy on the day, however, we 

have been offered a reduced price of just £8.75 per child! The cost 

of the coach is approximately £25 per child, however the PTFA 

have generously offered to donate £5 per child to help to reduce 

the total cost for parents. We are therefore asking for parents to 

pay a maximum contribution of £28.75 for this visit.  

We’ll send out more specific details closer to the time but we’re planning to leave at approximately 

7:30am and will be back around 8pm. Children will need to bring a packed meal to have at lunchtime 

while we’re at the park, another packed meal to have on the way home and some spending money if 

you’d like them to have some! Children will be in small groups and with an adult throughout the day.  

This visit will not be available on ParentPay until we have gauged whether parents are able to 

contribute to the cost of the trip. As you may already know, we have recently cancelled other 

educational visits due to a lack of parental pledges. However, we need parents to be honest about 

how much they will be able to pay towards the visit. The school does have a small fund to supplement 

educational visits however as this does not fall within our curriculum remit, there is not much leeway 

in how much shortfall we will be able to absorb.  

If the trip goes ahead, we ask that all payments are made by Friday 10th May, the week before the 

visit.  

Please respond to the link below to confirm whether you 

would be willing to pay the full amount, part of the amount or 

do not wish for your child to go on the trip. The link will be live 

until Monday 11th March. We will then be able to confirm 

whether we are able to go ahead with the trip and it will be 

available to pay on ParentPay!  

 As always, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 

get in touch!  

Link to respond: https://forms.office.com/e/iybEwd7qsP.  

Many thanks, Year 6 Team 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/iybEwd7qsP

